
From: Karen at O"Neal Companies

To: Janice Williams; Melissa Garber

Subject: Permit # 45496 @ Southern Exposure

Date: Friday, September 23, 2022 12:26:41 PM

Attachments: Oneal Companies_20220923_091633.pdf

Importance: High

We need to add the following to the existing permit. The value of the

plumbing work will be $200.00. Need a modification to our permit to include

this additional discovered work to be performed by Paradise Plumbing.

Attached is sub verification

Best Regards,

Karen O'Neal Griffis

O'Neal Companies

386.752.7578 office

386.487.6882 direct line

karen@onealcompanies.com

-----Original Message-----

From: ScanToEmail@onealcompanies.com <ScanToEmail@onealcompanies.com>

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 9:17 AM

To: karen@onealcompanies.com

Subject: Scanned image from MX-4070N

Reply to: Oneal Companies <ScanToEmail@onealcompanies.com> Device Name: Not

Set Device Model: MX-4070N

Location: Not Set

File Format: PDF MH(G3)

Resolution: 300dpi x 300dpi

Attached file is scanned image in PDF format.
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